UMGUNGUNDLOVU DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY

NOTICE IN TERMS OF SECTION 116(3)(B) OF THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT: MUNICIPAL
FINANCE MANAGEMENT ACT 56 OF 2003

Notice is hereby given that the uMgungundlovu District Municipal (uMDM) intends to amend
the contract between itself and First National Bank, for the provision of banking services, in
accordance with Section 116 of the Municipal Finance Management Act, by extending the
contract for a period of 12 months.

REASONS FOR EXTENSION

The municipality has been unable to make an award on current tender process due to
technical deficiencies in the bid document. The purpose of this extension is to thus enable the
municipality to comply with SCM processes by duly advertising a new bid and appointing a
service provider through a competitive bidding process. The extension is also to allow for a
potential hand-over period post award.

Public comments can be submitted to the Acting Chief Financial Officer, Mrs. N Mbatha via
email: Nondumiso.Mbatha@umdm.gov.za from the date of this publication until 30 October
2020.

RB. Ngcobo
Municipal Manager
uMgungundlovu District Municipality




